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Louisiana Medicaid Quarterly Wage Checks for Patients

UnitedHealthcare Community Plan is notifying providers that Louisiana Medicaid is
restarting quarterly eligibility wage checks. Effective May 2024, Louisiana Medicaid will be
using data from the Louisiana workforce Commission to verify that Medicaid members meet
income requirements. Pregnant women, children, members in an active renewal, and
members in long-term care or waiver assistance are excluded from the quarterly income
checks.

For additional information please refer to:

e Louisiana Medicaid guarterly wage checks.
e Respond to Medicaid Flyer.pdf (la.gov)



https://ldh.la.gov/news/7321
https://ldh.la.gov/assets/HealthyLa/ProviderUpdates/Respond_to_Medicaid_Flyer.pdf

